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LIASION STATEMENT

TO: ETSI SMG4

FROM: WAP FORUM WIRELESS PROTOCOLS GROUP

DATE: MAY 10 1999

SUBJECT: GSM03.38 CHANGE REQUEST

This liaison statement is intended to provide information about a change request being submitted
to ETSI from members of the Wireless Protocols Group of the WAP Forum.

Support for WAP applications over GSM Unstructured Supplementary Services Data and GSM
Cell Broadcast bearers has been included into the WAP specifications.   The Wireless Protocols
Group wish to ensure that there is a way for terminals to know that WAP specific encoding has
been used for data received over these bearers.  To this end, it is intended that a change request
will be submitted to ETSI SMG4.  This change request is expected to be submitted for the
Miami, US, 14-16 June 1999 meeting by members of both ETSI and the WAP Forum (Nokia,
Ericsson and Logica Aldiscon).

The change request requests a modification to section 5 of GSM 03.38 (Cell Broadcast Data
Coding Scheme).  It specifies changing a currently reserved coding group in the Data Coding
Scheme to be used to indicate WAP specific network originated messages.

Respectfully,

WAP Forum, Wireless Protocols Group


